
   
Can any one of us imagine never having opened a gift for Christmas?  

That’s the very sad reality for many children around the world.   Now 

you have a chance to share the love of Christ by making a needy child 

experience the joy of opening a Christmas gift. This November,  

 Saint James School’s Care Steps Committee will be collecting gift 

boxes for Operation Christmas Child, an organization that delivers 

gifts to needy children all around the world.   We will supply a box for 

the gift, (the size of a shoe box) with instructions on how to fill it, 

including how to pay your $7 donation for shipping costs (which can 

easily be paid online via a credit card, cash or a check made payable 

to Samaritan’s Purse) Filling the box is a lot of fun and does not cost 

much but will mean the world to the child who receives it! 

See this for yourself at: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IKLz5u-ErW8 

Boxes will be distributed through your  

homeroom teacher starting Tuesday, October 20th. 

Boxes will be collected in the school lobby 

 the week of November 2nd 

   Any questions contact:  

Tina Catapano ATCatapano@verizon.net or Lisa Goga: LisaG812@hotmail.com 
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